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Angela Koch

From: Central Certification CERT Program <cert@smwbe.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 06, 2023 12:51 PM
To: Sales
Subject: CERT Program: Recertification Approval
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June 6, 2023  
 
 
Angelia Koch 
Premier Lighting Inc 
2885 Country Drive 
Suite 135 
St. Paul, MN 55117 
 
Dear Angelia Koch:  
 
We are happy to inform you that your company has been recertified as a Women-owned and Small Business Enterprise 
(WBE/SBE) with the Central Certification (CERT) Program with the following product/service description and North American 
Industry Classification System (NAICS) Codes:  
 
Provider of lighting supplies and of energy conservation systems for lighting. We distribute light bulbs, ballasts, light 
fixtures and provide recycling service for florescent lamps. We provide energy audits. And work with xcel and other 
utility companies to provide rebates for energy saving lighting retrofits. 
 
NAICS Codes:  

NAICS 423610: ELECTRICAL APPARATUS AND EQUIPMENT, WIRING SUPPLIES, AND RELATED 
EQUIPMENT MERCHANT WHOLESALERS 
CSI 16500: LIGHTING 
NIGP 28504: BACK-UP SYSTEMS, BATTERY OPERATED, EMERGENCY 
NIGP 28505: BEACON LIGHT SYSTEMS COMPLETE FOR BUILDINGS, ROADSIDE, ETC. (SEE CLASS 120 
FOR MARINE BEACONS) 
NIGP 28507: BULB AND FIXTURE, CHANGER AND REMOVER 
NIGP 28531: FLUORESCENT TUBE CRUSHERS AND DISPOSERS 
NIGP 28532: FLUORESCENT AND HID LAMP ENERGY SAVING DEVICES 

 
Your certification with the CERT Program, which is sponsored collaboratively by the jurisdiction(s) of Hennepin County, 
Ramsey County, and City of Saint Paul, is valid for three years. Your company's certification expiration date is 6/06/2026. 
You will be asked to update key company information periodically, but at least once every three years. Meanwhile, it is your 
responsibility to notify this office in writing of any changes to directory information such as your company's address, 
telephone number, or products/services. In addition, you are required to notify this office in writing of any and all 
changes which could affect your company's eligibility to participate in the CERT Program within 30 days of such change. 
 
Questions regarding your certification may be directed to the CERT Program Coordinator at 651-266-8900.  
 
Sincerely,  
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Priscilla Yang 
Intern  

This message was sent to: sales@premierltg.com 
Sent on: 6/6/2023 12:51:08 PM 
System ReferenceID: 196519008  

 


